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Dear members,

As we have previously informed you, as Academics
at Risk Association, we established our stand at the
Frankfurt Book Fair between 18-22 October in
building number 4, which is reserved for scientific
publications and organizations. Members of our
managing board were present at our booth every
day.



At our stand, we promoted and sold two books, a
painting exhibition, the AHIM decision, a call for
publications for our Journal, the Association's
annual report and various brochures explaining
the vision, mission and story of the Association.
The first of the books promoted was 'The Rise of
the Palace State', a collection of a series of
articles describing the political change in Turkey
between 2017 and 2018. We also promoted and
sold our book 'Bize de Gurbet Düştü', which was
compiled from the stories sent to the story
writing competition organized by our association
last year. 



In addition to our books, we exhibited the
paintings specially prepared for our
association by an associate professor who
is a victim of decree laws and we shared
the stories of the exhibited paintings with
the visitors.



There was a lot of interest in our booth and the
approach of the visitors was very positive. Also, we
had the opportunity to establish good networks
including international large-scale organizations. In
order to develop new collaborations, we conducted
several meetings with some organizations including
Rutgers University, Penn State University, Sage
Publication, The Institution of Engineering and
Technology, London School of Economics,
Colombia Business School, the German Publishers
and Booksellers Association, East View, Science at
Risk, Gerlach Press, Ukrainisches Institute.



The Thompson family,
founders of Columbia
Business School
Publishing, visited us and
we talked about the
problems that our
members have
experienced in Turkey in
recent years. 

In our meeting with 
Ms. Shoman, editorial
director of Sage Publishing,
we stated that our members
were having difficulties
finding resources and we
were very excited to feel her
warm support.

The Science at Risk team talked
about how the war affected
science in Ukraine, and we
exchanged ideas on how to
support refugee academics.



Our association's website and official Twitter account
both feature some of the pictures we took with our
guests at our booth during the fair. 

We express our gratitude to all of the members who
visited us, our advisory board for helping us through
this challenging process, and our board members for
giving up their valuable time to represent us at our
booth.


